
Congratulations! 
 
You have successfully registered for your Oxford Seminar on Bilingualism. 
 
Your details have been saved and you will simply need to sign in at the event - there’s no 
need to print anything off! 
 
We look forward to seeing you shortly for this opportunity to learn about the latest trends 
in methodology and practical teaching tips from experts in bilingual education! 
 
In the meantime, click to stop by the Oxford Professional Development Blog where you’ll 
find ideas for integrating new technologies into your classes and information on past and 
future training opportunities. 
 
We look forward to seeing you soon! 
 

-The Oxford Teacher Training Team 
  seminarsregistration@oup.es  
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